
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
November 21, 2008 
 
TO:  FCC 
 
FROM:  American TCB 
 
RE:  FCC ID:  VQRCTX520 Request for supercede of originally uploaded internal photos and users manual 
 
 

Please replace internal photos, and manual uploaded on 11/5/08 for those “new” documents of each 
exhibit type uploaded on 11/6/08 and 11/13/08 

 
 
The reason for this request is due to the fact that it was an error – the old documents were forgotten to 

be superceded before granting. 
 
 
Thank you 
 
Marianne Bosley 
American TCB Inc.  
Direct – 717-676-3203 


